
April 27, 2016

To whom it may concern:

    Hood River County Transportation District , d.b.a. Columbia Area Transit is 
pleased to submit the letter of support for the Oregon Nordics Club proposed 
project on the restoration of the Mt. Hood A-frame. This project will contribute to 
the valuable addition of tourism and support for local businesses. In these ever 
growing times, it is essential to restore and protect what has been a valuable part 
of history here in the Mt. Hood area.  

As a transportation provider in the Columbia Gorge area, we strongly recommend 
the Mt. Hood area and its numerous outdoor opportunities to all populations: 
International, Interstate, State and local populations. This project would benefit all 
of the population groups that come to our area. Please stand with us in support of 
this needed project.

 Ron Nails
Executive Director                  Hood River Transportation District
                                            224 Wasco Loop, Hood River, OR. 97031
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